Director of Athletio
Robinson 8ym
Campus

Dear Mr. Henry,

I am sending you & copy of the 1942-43 basketball sohedule for
Kansas. If you find it satisfactory I would appreciate it if
you would hand it to the athletic board for their retification.

What have yvou decided about baseball for this year? 1 have
no commmication as to whether or mot I em to make a baseball
sohedule for this spring. '

~ 8incerely,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach _




